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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex" Proposed Change"Rin 3038-AC61

Ref:Rin 3038 AC61

Thise proposed rule change will send good accounts, dealer, and others "off shore".
There many small Forex traders who enjoy this market. You will be putting those investors out of
business or offshore. We all need some regulation but not this change.

As a investor, please do not implemtent this change.

Norman Scales, Jr.


